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Richard D. Marshall, a partner in the Financial Services practice, will participate in a panel discussion 
on "Compliance Hot Topics" at MFA's sixth annual Legal & Compliance Conference on Tuesday, May 
9. The conference will provide information on evolving regulations as well as how to implement legal 
and compliance regimes.
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